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INFORMATION NOTE 

Update 999 Guidance – publishing of additional 

response to consultation  

The Jersey Competition Regulatory Authority (the Authority) recently consulted on proposals 

to update its Guidance on the Provision of a Public Emergency Call Service (999 Guidance). In 

August 2024, the Authority concluded this process by issuing a final decision document along 

with non-confidential consultation responses. 

The Authority also received and considered a consultation response from JT (Jersey) Limited, 

with a request to not publish its contents. JT subsequently agreed to the publication of its 

consultation response, with the document now available on the Authority’s website.   
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